McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 4:19 PM
To: webmanager.dem@nt.gov.au; tracy.jones@nt.gov.au; EET, Committee (SEN)
Subject: NoNukeDump - Comments to the Senate Committee

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(www@felix.nt.gov.au) on Friday, November 18, 2005 at 14:48:35

introduction: This submission has been generated from the Northern Territory
Government website http://www.nonukedump.nt.gov.au and has been forwarded at the
request of the author and on their behalf. The Northern Territory Government has
provided our constituents with an opportunity to send their comments to you but does
not take responsibility for any views expressed in the following email:

Submission To

The Chair of the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Inguiry into the Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005 -

comments: The runoff of water from the ranges surrounding Mt Everard, lie within the
area of the Lake Eyre Basin catchment area.

Tn addition, this is the also the catchment area for the watersupply for Alice
Springs.
pPlease take consideration of the next 100 years+ and what spillage there may be into

the water catchment area that allows a large proportion of people to live in the
desert areas of Australia.

firstname: Esther

lastname: Huber





